
As the school year comes to
a close, we reflect on
another great year we’ve
shared. The dedication and
support of our School
Council members have been
the cornerstone of our
success. Your participation
in our meetings and events
enriched our school
community.

From celebrating our
teachers on World Teachers
Day, to hosting a ProGrants-
sponsored wellness night
with speaker Breanna
Philips, to participating in
Career Night, to making
Thornlea staff feel 

Thank you and happy summer from Council
appreciated through a
morning breakfast, you
made a positive difference
at our school. 

Thank you also to the
families who attended,
volunteered at and
contributed to our events
throughout the year. Your
help and encouragement
empowered our students to
strive for excellence, and
your involvement was
instrumental in creating an
environment where learning
thrives. We are immensely
grateful for your
unwavering commitment,
and look forward to another
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year of partnership in
September. Thank you for a
fantastic and successful
school year!

To the families of graduates:
as your children embark on
the next steps of their
journey, may they carry
with them the memories,
lessons and friendships of
their time at Thornlea. May
their futures be bright, their
hardships few and their joys
plentiful. Congratulations,
class of 2024!

Aroon B. and Myra C.
Co-chairs
School Council


